
 
 
 
 
         June 3, 2010 
PSSR  
 
NOTICE TO THE TRADE-DeCA NOTICE 10-99 
 
SUBJECT:  Cancellation of Cherry Point Commissary Resets – NTT 10-81 
 
 The reset scheduled for June 6-8, 2010, for the Cherry Point Commissary has been 
cancelled.  A new Notice to the Trade will be issued at a later date. 
 
 Point of contact for this action is Mr. Mark Arland, Chief, Reset and Planogram Branch, 
at 804.734.8000, extension 4-8226. 
 
 
        /s/     

Christopher T. Burns 
       Director of Sales 
 

The Commissary – It’s Worth the Trip! 


